
Marc June 
 

As a 35 year Hillside resident, I am outraged at Map 7.v.2 which puts my neighborhood in an Eagle
River Assembly district. Effectively, this will mean I am unrepresentative as the Hillside has few, if
any, local government issues in common with Eagle River.

I encourage you to vote against Map 7.v.2.

I support Assembly person Weddleton's proposed map.


